
 
 

Wild Ones Middle Tennessee Chapter Meeting 
 

Monday, January 25, 2021 at 7:00 pm 
See chapter web page for Zoom details 

 

Speaker:  Richard Hitt 
President, Wild Ones Middle Tennessee Chapter 

 

Native Plants in the Landscape … 
and the Life They Support 

 

Richard will begin with an overview of the 
major native plant families of Tennessee. He 
will address the topics of why we should 
plant native species and how much of our 
landscape should be devoted to natives? 
The benefits of using native plants will be il-
lustrated with examples from his own sub-
urban landscape in Franklin, TN. 

 
Zoom Meeting opens at 6:30 –  

Everyone welcome! 

https://middletennessee.wildones.org/events/804/

